
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 2 Newsletter – Friday 6th May 2022 

 

Homework and Spellings: 

Next week in phonics, the children will be recapping some of the rules that we have learnt 

this half term. We will be focussing on homophones, adding different suffixes and the /tion/ 

spelling.  Children will read words and sentences with these rules in and will then move on to 

apply these rules into writing sentences.   

Maths: 

In maths next week we will be learning how to add and subtract numbers where it crosses 

the ten. The children will be learning to exchange ten ones for a whole ten when adding and 

exchanging a whole ten for ten ones when they are subtracting.    

English:  

In English next week we will be writing our narrative based on the book ‘Tuesday’. The 

children will begin by writing the start of the narrative, before moving on to the middle and 

the end. The children will be using a range of sentence starters and will use a thesaurus to 

explore different adjectives. Finally the children will read their stories aloud to the class using 

expression.   

PE:  

Year 2 PE days will be as follows: 

- Monday – Indoor PE 

- Thursday – Outdoor PE 

Important Information:  

Please remember to log 3 lots of reading each week on the Go Read app. The children can 

read their phonics book or enjoy another book from home. We will be giving our stickers to 

those children who have read 3 times! 

Monday 16th – Friday 20th – Year 2 SATs Week. The children will be taking part in one 

SAT paper each day. We will be calling these their secret agent challenges. The week will end 

with a special party in their golden time to celebrate all of their fantastic learning.  


